
Report to the Licensing Committee 
 
Report Reference: LCS-002-2014/15 
Date of meeting:  8 October 2014  
 
 
 
Subject:    Street Trading - Consultation on amendments to the Council’s Street 
   Trading Policy. 
 
Responsible Officer:  Kim Tuckey   (01992 564034). 
 
Democratic Services:  Gary Woodhall (01992 564470). 
 
Recommendations: 
 
(1)  To consider the comments received from the consultation on the new Street Trading 
Policy carried out in July 2014. 

 
Report: 

 
1. At the full licensing committee meeting in April 2014, members considered the amended 
street trading policy and agreed that a consultation should be carried out. The licensing section 
carried out a full consultation in July 2014 and comments were received from the following: 
 

• Environmental Health Manager at Epping Forest District Council; 
• Cllr Angold Stephens; 
• Cllr David Wixley; 
• North Weald Parish Council; 
• Loughton Town Council; and 
• High Ongar Parish Council. 

 
2. A summary of their comments are attached as appendix 1. 

 
3. Some of the comments are requesting some inclusions of conditions and other 
requirements and members may wish to consider these comments and remarks and make further 
amendments to the policy. 

 
Resource Implications:  
 
Potential income from Ice Cream vendors.  
 
Legal and Governance Implications:  
 
To enable effective enforcement of street traders. 
 
Safer, Cleaner and Greener Implications:  
 
None. 

 
Consultation Undertaken:  
 
Consultation undertaken with the trade, members of the public and interested parties. 
 



Background Papers:  
 
Responses from consultees 
 
Risk Management:    
 
None. 
 

 


